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The Endsley Edition�






          We have a class website!  www.mrsendsley.weebly.com  It is pretty bare-bones, but I will be adding items as we progress throughout the year.  Please let me know if you have an idea of something that we could add to our page that would be beneficial to you.  My email is endsleyk@ghaps.org.


Walk to School Day:  Please read the yellow flyer in your child’s Friday Bag for more information.  We will be meeting at Trinity Reformed Church on Ferry Street at 8:25am Wednesday.  


Math:  We are currently learning number “partners” this helps us memorize our addition facts.  Refer to your child’s yellow homework booklet that was sent home last week for math homework.  We have completed through Unit 1 Lesson 14.  You will notice that these concepts are quite simple right now.  This math program really develops the child’s ‘number sense.’  It all builds on each other.  If you have questions, don’t hesitate to ask!


Learning Letter :  Thank you for returning the Learning Letters with notes for your child on the back.  We read these on Mondays as part of our Good Things.  The students love to hear your letters read aloud!  Look for one each week


Backpack Books: These will begin coming home on Monday!  As a reminder, I want these books to be EASY for your child.  Refer to the note inside the bag for more details.  


Mileage Club Kick-off:  We had our kick-off assembly today for the Mileage Club. The Mileage Club is a voluntary program in which students are allowed to walk the perimeter of our playground (approx. ¼ mile).  He/she will carry a card in which he/she will get a mark for each lap.  After the card is full (5 miles), they will receive a toe token for their shoe or backpack. If a child wishes to – they can become part of a Marathon Club (30 miles at Griffin) by filling 6 cards!  Brain research shows that fresh air and movement help support learning in the classroom.
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Important Dates…


Friday, Sept. 30�
Technology                        Mileage Club Kick-off       �
�
Monday, Oct. 3�
Gym�
�
Tuesday, Oct. 4�
Music                                    Assembly, 2:45pm�
�
Wed., Oct. 5�
Technology                        Walk to School Day, 8:30am�
�
Thursday, Oct. 6�
Gym�
�
Friday, Oct. 7�
Music�
�
Monday, Oct. 10�
Technology                        PTA Meeting, 7pm�
�
Tuesday, Oct. 11�
Gym�
�
Wed., Oct. 12�
Music�
�
Thursday, Oct. 13�
Technology�
�
Friday, Oct. 14�
Gym                                  Walk-a-thon Kick Off�
�






Walk-a-thon is coming our way…the kick-off assembly will be October 14th!  Stay tuned for more details!





�Continued on the back   





Reading :  In Reader’s Workshop this week we have been talking about making predictions to help us understand what we read.  We have also been discussing the different ways to read books.  They are listed below :


Look at the pictures and tell a story in your mind.


Look for some words you know.


Read all of the words.


We are also discussing ways to find a Just Right Book.


We continue to work on building our reading stamina.  Right now our goal is to read for 16 minutes. (











Each child will have an assigned day of the week for sharing.  This schedule is listed below.  





Mondays:  Avalie, Gianna. Aiden R., Charlie


Tuesdays:  Aaron, Broc, Hailey, Aden L.


Wednesdays: Xander, Ethan F., Ella, Brody


Thursdays: Connor, Trenton, Sam


Fridays: Ethan B., Jaydah, Emma, Maleah








If you weren’t able to attend Open House, and are interested in helping out in the classroom with Backpack Books, let me know!  I am looking for a volunteer on Mondays.


























Book-It:  Pizza Hut is offering a wonderful reading incentive for our students!  Each month, students who meet their reading goal, will receive a certificate for a free personal pan pizza at Pizza Hut.  Our first grade goal is to read 15 minutes at least 5 times per week. In your child’s Friday Folder, you will find a blue calendar for October.  Please keep it handy and initial in the circle box every time your child reads to you or is read to at home.  Any library book, Backpack Book or books you have at home are fine to use.  Any adult, older friend, or sibling may read to or with your child to qualify.  If your child reads their Backpack Book every night then our goal will be met!  The calendar also lists some fun things you can do with your child at home.  If you do any of these activities throughout the month, initial the square box.  Have some fun with it!








Box Tops:  We have an incentive coming home to collect Box Tops!  If your child can collect ten and attach them to the orange sheet provided, they can earn a treat!











My email:


endsleyk@ghaps.org





Our website:  www.mrsendsley.weebly.com








Have a great weekend!!
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Pajama and Hat Day was fun on this cold windy day!  It felt 


great  to wear our 


most comfortable clothes and support a family in our community!  (











